DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

MHEREAS ME did lately receive a Petition from The Reverend Eric William Griffith. Rector of the Parish of Bonalbo and the Churchwardens of All Saints' Church at Bonalbo, praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority grant a Faculty for the article mentioned below to be placed in All Saints' Church, Bonalbo.

A SANCTUARY LAMP

THIS UNIT IS A MEMORIAL GIFT TO BE INSCRIBED AS FOLLOWS:-

"IN MEMORY OF EDWIN LEESON THE GIFT OF HIS WIFE ANNIE AND FAMILY. 1976"

THE LAMP IS TO BE SUSPENDED FROM THE CEILING ON FOUR CHAINS ATTACHED TO A BRASS BASE UPON WHICH SITS THE GLASS CYLINDER.

this article appears to be fitting and seemly to be placed in the House of God.

NOW THEREFORE. WE. DONALD NORMAN by Divine Providence BISHOP OF GRAFTON

do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.

civen under our hand and seal this Sixteenth day of February in the year of our Lord one thousand nine hundred and seventy seven.

Registered at Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me. rull